
CÉSAR CHÁVEZ ACADEMY
2450 Raimar Street East Palo Alto, California 94303 

Phone (415) 329-6700 Fax (415) 326-8902 
Ruth Woods, Principal

Carol Piraino, School Site Project Coordinator

April 15, 1996

Dear Fiesta Participant,

Thank you for participating in the César Chávez Day Fiesta. I appreciate your 

support of the Fiesta. The event raised approximately $1500 for special programs at 

César Chávez Academy. Perhaps more importantly, the event also brought the community 

together to honor the achievements of César Chávez. I hope that you enjoyed the day and 

that you will be back next year. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any 

suggestions for how we can make our event more successfill in the future. I will be in 

touch early next year as we plan for the Second Annual César Chávez Day Fiesta!

Sincerely,

Carol Piraino


